
Town of Greenville 
SPECIAL/EMERGENCY MEETING 

RE: SCHEDULING PUBLIC HEARING 
October 26th, 2022 4:30pm 

 

 

 An emergency meeting was called to order by Supervisor Macko on October 26th, 2022 at 

4:30pm at Pioneer Hall.  This meeting was posted to the Town Website Calendar and Signboard outside 

of Pioneer Hall.  Supervisor Macko started this meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance at 4:31pm. 

Four Board members were present, Councilman Richards was absent.  Attorney Tal Rappleyea was 

present via teleconference. 

Supervisor Macko explained that the purpose this meeting was to schedule and appropriately give 

notice/advertise that a Public Hearing will be held to discuss the Town’s contract renewal with 

Greenville Rescue Squad Inc.   

The contract would cover from 2023-2027 and would require renegotiations for years 2-5 of the 

contract contingent upon the Town putting up a new building for Rescue to use.  This would save 

Greenville Rescue Squad Inc a lot of money on a yearly basis causing the taxes to the residents of the 

town to be lower. 

Attorney Tal Rappleyea recommended to the Board to add a stipulation to the contract before adopting 

it requiring Greenville Rescue Squad Inc to show the Town their financial reports yearly. 

Councilman Bensen motioned, seconded by Councilman Bear to schedule a Public Hearing on November 

9, 2022 at 6:45 pm to adopt the new contract with the Town of Greenville and Greenville Rescue Squad 

Inc.   Carried 4 ayes 

 

There being no further business this meeting was adjourned at 4:40pm. 

 

______________________________ 

       Jessica K. Lewis, Town Clerk-Collector 

______________________________Supervisor Macko 

______________________________ Councilman Bear 

______________________________ Councilman Bensen 

______________________________ Councilman William J. Von Atzingen   

 


